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This e-mail was sent to 7 recipients. You are receiving a copy of this e-mail
because the sender wanted you to be notified that it was sent. If you have any
questions, please contact your administrator. Thank you!

Broward College cares about you! Your request for funding through the
Seahawk Cares application for emergency assistance has been granted. On
November 12th, 2021 you received a deposit. 

These funds are received through the selected option on the Bank Mobile site.
If you have not made a selection, it will default to a paper check so you will
need to make sure your address is current. If you would like to change your
Bank Mobile option to direct deposit, you will receive future disbursements
much faster. You can go to your myBC to make this selection. You are eligible
to apply for this funding each semester until the funding source is depleted.
This funding is provided to you from the Federal Department of Education
through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund via Broward College.
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